
 

 

               

Dear Church Leaders & Parents 

 

Thank you for your interest in Hidden Acres’ newest retreat, Spring Blaze! This 

weekend getaway has been designed as a fun adventure for 4th-6th grade 

students. They will come to Hidden Acres, learn more about Jesus from an 

amazing speaker and worship team, eat delicious food, have way too much fun, 

and form new friendships with kids their age! 

 

This info sheet is going to provide you with instructions on how to get signed up, 

so make sure you read it carefully. In short, every leader will sign themselves up 

online, and every parent will sign their children up online. More detailed 

instructions are on the back page.  

 

See you soon at Hidden Acres! 
 

 

Rachelle Heisterkamp 

Administrative Assistant 

Registration Manager 

Hidden Acres Christian Center 

3837 Union Ave, Dayton, IA  50530 

(515) 547-2751 • www.hacamps.org 

rachelle.rasmussen@hacamps.org 

 

 

Rachelle Heisterkamp 

Administrative Assistant 
rachelle.rasmussen@hacamps,org 

mailto:rachelle.rasmussen@hacamps.org


 

 

Spring Blaze – Registration Instructions 

 
 

Church Leaders: Download information about Spring Blaze from 

our website at www.hacamps.org/spring-blaze. You’ll find a 

brochure, a marketing graphic, and a link to register online. 
 

 
 

Church Leaders: Tell your 4th-6th grade students about Spring 

Blaze! Print off brochures and copies of this info sheet and pass 

them out at church. IMPORTANT: Write the name of your group 

here: ____________________________________ (church name, city).   

     This is how we’ll determine housing assignments at the retreat. 
 

  

 

Parents: Register your 4th-6th grade children (and yourselves if 

you’re attending the retreat as leaders or helpers). You’ll find a 

link to online registration at www.hacamps.org/spring-blaze. 

Church leaders should not register your children on your behalf;  

     there are important liability waivers and medical information for     

     you to fill out about each child. 

 

 
 

Parents: During registration, on step 3 of 6, you’ll be asked your 

“Group Name.” Please enter your group name exactly as the 

church staff wrote it in point #2 above. This will ensure that 

Hidden Acres places leaders and children in the correct room  

                         with the rest of their church group. 
  

 

 

Parents: Check out & 

pay, that’s it! Make sure 

you tell the leaders at  

church you signed up so 

        they can coordinate things                                      

                         on their end! Example of Group Name during registration 


